
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

            23rd June 2023 

 

              IMPORTANT DATES 

June 

26th —- Visit to Mosque (YR– 1) 

27th —-  Mayflower Theatre (YR2 & YR3) 

30th — PTA Meeting 

 

                      Week 1 for school lunches  

Christian Value 
 

The children have been thinking about 
Gratitude this week and hearing stories 
about the impact of gratitude on the     
people around us. We watched a great  
video about a man who said thank you to 
everyone called ‘Mr. Thankyou!’ and read 
the story in the bible about the man who 
was healed of Leprosy and went back to 
thank Jesus. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

On Tuesday 27th June – Years 2 and 3 will be  going to the        

Mayflower Theatre to watch “Dinosaur Live”  from 

1.30pm to 2.20pm.    

 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 will be enjoying a school trip on 26th June to     
Abu Bakr Mosque. Please dress your child in the        
complete school uniform appropriate for the weather, 
coat if cold and sunhat and  sun cream if hot, also ensure 
that your  child has enough fluids for the trip. 

 

This week’s Lovely Hat       

winners       

 

Trailblazers Zahra 

Innovators Naemi 

Discoverers Rayan 

Green Adv Eyad 

Blue Adv Maria 

Explorers Sonic 

Pioneers Alana 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Hope Community PTA Summer Fete is happening on 
30th June in the playground after school. Please bring 
cash donates to have lots of fun.  

Activities will include, facepainting, balloon modeling, 
bake/ice pole sale, second hand uniform sale, tombola 
and much more! 

To make this a success we are asking parents/carers if 
they could possibly donate the following for the family 
tombola next week: 

Wednesday - bring a bottle (any bottle, bubble bath/         
a drink) 

Thursday - donate a toy 

Friday - bring a treat/cake 

These can come into school and can be anything you have 
to hand, don't feel you have to spend lots of money. 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to having 
some fun and raising some funds!" 

 

Summer Camp Event 

 

 

 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking to produce some kind of                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
summer holiday survival pack for our Hope Community 
School families.  If you know of any free events or vouchers 
that we can recommend, please can you email the school 
office or chat to Mrs Woodman or  Mrs Rodgers.  

Many thanks 

 

 

 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 12th June 2023 

 

Trailblazers          99.0% 

Innovators                        92.7% 

Discoverers                      92.8% 

Blue Adventurers           96.4% 

Green Adventurers        97.2% 

Explorers                          94.5% 

Pioneers                            87.5% 

 

Whole School          94.4%   

Well Done  - Trailblazers    

       Lateness    

Week Beginning  12th June 2023  

Trailblazers        2 children late 

Innovators                      2  children late  

Discoverers                   2  children late 

Blue Adventurers         3  children late 

Green Adventurers      2  children late 

Explorers                        2  children late 

Pioneers                          1  child late 

 

Last week there were 17 instances of lateness by 14 

children and 6 hours and 31 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org   W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 

 


